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PRESS RELEASE 

Release Date: 6 March 2015
TIME MARSHES ON FOR THE LIZARDS OF HAMBROOK
Beyond Canterbury’s Westgate Park along the banks of the River Stour, lie the tranquil fields of Hambrook Marsh. Visitors can follow paths through the marsh, including a raised boardwalk through the reeds. If you take the Great Stour Way alongside the marsh you can stop off at the distinctive carved bench depicting local wildlife.
Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership are working on behalf of Love Hambrook Marsh, who own and manage the site, to help improve the area for wildlife. Recent work by the Partnership’s volunteers has focused on improving the old railway embankment for snakes and lizards. Scrub had taken over the embankment, threatening the open, sunny areas which are vital for some of Hambrook Marsh’s smaller inhabitants. Now, following removal of some of the trees and bramble, not only do the common lizards and grass snakes have more space for basking and hunting, but beautiful new vistas have been opened up from the viewing platform overlooking the river.
Cattle will soon be returning to graze the marsh, allowing more of our beautiful wild flowers to grow. With spring now in the air, it won’t be long before the whole marsh comes alive.
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